Contribute to the Dugong W Flag Campaign
Let's ruse our voms to save tho
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IUCN* World Conservation Congress will take place on Jeju Island in South Korea.
Held once every for years, the Congress has declared the Dugong a species in need of
special protection for the past straight three congresses in 2000, 2004, 2008.
Movements to protect the dugong have been starting all over the world.

In order to express at the World Congress in 2012 our hopes to protect the richness of
the sea where the dugong lives, we have started a Dugong Flag Campaign. By all
means, share your statement about protecting the dugong on a flag with us! We will
display your flag at the Congress!

Let’s start a commotion in Jeju Island!
* SDCC is an official member of the [UCN (International Union for the Conservation

of Nature), the world’s largest environmental protection organization.
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To participate in the Dugong Flag Campaign, just write your message and / or draw
your illustration on a 20x20cm cloth with permanent marker or acrylic paint. Feel free
to use recycled cloth to make your flag. We will display all of the flags that we receive.

Please send your flag(s) to one of the SDCC offices below.
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Save the Dugong Campaign Center (SDCC)
Address 301 Chiyoda Building #1 in Nakama Office

2-21 Tsukudohachiman, Shinjuku Tokyo i
162-0815 Japan

Save the Dugong Campaign Center
TEL&FAX +813-5228-1377
URL http://www. sdcc. jp e-mai | info@sdce. jp




